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Translated by Jocelyn R. McDaniel

English Translation

UNIVERSITY INSTITUTE FOR THEORETICAL PHYSICS

BLEGDAMSVEJ 15, COPENHAGEN

15 Decemeber 1925

Dear Professor Bredig,

Thank you very much for kindly sending the book reviews and the accompanying notes. I

hope you will be able to mentor me in Freiburg with your rich scientific and pedagogical

knowledge. I would like to express my respect for you and send my best regards.

Yours faithfully,

G.v.Hevesy

[Bredig's hand: Discoverer of Hafnium]
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